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„*Tïnm SI UFF ’N’ THINGS Class Meeting8

Roundabout the hill the past few 
days we picked up a few Interesting 
accounts of goings-on which might 
go under such headings as “Hard- 
rock's Saboteur", “The Battle of 
Wits in the Canteen", 
in the Ether" . . . And so to our 
story-telling hour.

From the first title a vision of an 
enraged and impatient Dr. Mac- 
Kenzie, he of the hard rocks, comes 
to mind. A ccuple of week’s ago 
the prof, of the tale made prepar
ations fo show some slides in con
nection with a lecture only to find 
that some individual (verbal des
cription censored) had. purloined 
the lengthy electric wire attached 
to his projector. That wasn’t too 
awful, and was soon remedied with 
a shorter piece which, while not as 
efficient, served the purpose. To 
use the outdated “adding insult to 

>•«* injury", the following week, plans 
I were again made for slides when 
t it was discovered that the lens was 
| gone. With mutterings of “. . . have 

to keep this room locked up all the 
time. Never lost anything before. 
Somebody must think this is funny 
... ”, away went the usually genial 
little man to find a replacement. 
However, none was available, so no 
slides. But there has to be a happy 
ending, doesn’t there? And this 
anecdote concludes with A1 Cam
eron and Dr. MacKenzie making a 
thorough search of the environs of 
the Geology lecture room and 
bringing to light the missing lens, 
hate to do this, but may we quote 
ancient Chinese proverb, "When 
student lose lens it lost When 
professor lose lens, It misplaced."

* * * •*

Making use of John Gandy’s 
“Clear Malice”, fer the well-known 
Clair Wallace series, another item 
is added to our ever-growing liter
ary fund. The principals concerned 
are Mrs. Mersereau, familiar oper
ator of the Tuck Shop, and Ed Reid, 
the perfect-toothed electrical. Now 
before you get ideas that this is an 
item for Snoop continue reading.

This story hac its beginning last 
fall when a silvered penny was 
passed off at a football game as a 
dime. The pseudo ten-cent piece 
remained in the change box of the 
S.R.C. and Ed Reid exchanged it at 
a recent basketball game for an
other penny. Then he and Mrs. 
Merseveau worked out a little 
scheme whereby Ed bet that during 
this term he could pass off the cent 
as a dime at the Tuck Shop, and 
the lady in question vowed he 
couldn’t. So far it is still in Ed's 

A possession and it looks as tho he 
'*** is going to lose the bet. If perhaps 

some o?>ou have noticed our elec
trical friend receiving the same 
“dime” back as change in a trans
action then you will know that the 
bet is yet to be collected. In case 
any are wondering about the rather 
strange set-up, once the money has 
been successfully used then Ed tells 
Mrs. Mersereau and if sho finds it 
in her cash you can chalk one up 
for the boys.

(Continued from page one) 
Entomoivgy lecture room. Between 
15 and 20 Sophomores felt they 
could spare a tew minutes to glance 
over the Budget. Some comments 
were offered regarding the sums 
allotted for orchestras in the Social 
Committee Budget. An explanation 
was expected from Social Com
mittee Chairman, Bob Evans, at the 
Budget Meeting.

Finer points in Ladies’ Basketball 
and Boxing were discussed, there 
being seme misunderstanding in 
the latter regarding advertising and 
posters, each of which were listed 
separately.

"Sweet Caps are swell!"»
*>>■m “Surprises

fS,The boys overseas write — 
you should see our files!.I

y v• •
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With Tod Owens taking the chair, 
the Junior class met in the Geology 
Lecture Room with about 25 or 30 
members on hand. President Owens 
pleaded on behalf of the hockey 
and basketball team for the class’s 
support. Some dispute arose as to 
the right of Junior Varsity men to 
play on the Junior Interclass Bas
ketball Team, whereas a sufficient 
number of Juniors were turning out 
who were not Junior Varsity. Also 
it was decided to ask Coach Ryan’s 
permission that Junior Varsity 
players be allowed to nlay inter- 
class Hockey. Plans were laid for 
the Junior Dance and Bill Gibson 
was chosen as dance committee 
chairman.

As far as the Budget was con
cerned the Social Committee was 
again questioned on orchestra costs.
Complaints about Ladies’ Basket
ball were set aside pending their 
new budget. Some remarks were 
passed about Men’s Basketball and 
the Rink was blasted severely.

* * * *
Some Seniors met prior to the 

Budget Meeting with Ed Mitton in 
the chair. A motion was made and 
seconded to the effect that the 
S.R.C. representatives be allowed to 
use heir own discretion regarding 
the Budget.

The Men’s Basketball Budget is 
extravagant,” said one member.
Another asked. “Don’t the boxing 
boys stay anywhere at St. F.X.?”
A third wondered about orchestra D n rr - l 
costs in Social Committee Budget nail f* TlCay 
and some objections to the num
ber of hockey trips was expressed.
Also there was a few queries re 
gate receipts from hockey.

*»
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Cleaning Art” At AlumniExplains Plan

(Continued from page one) 
might arise from the adjustment in 
courses and personnel.

“The morale at the university Is 
very high, a very Important factor,” 
stressed Dr. Gregg in his discussion 
of present conditions. He empha
sized the great training value, 
character and general development 
of citizenship, in the main worth
while activities of the campus.

Guest speaker at the meeting was 
Dr. C. W. Pacey, Professor of Eng
lish at the University, who dis
cussed the role of the university of 
the future. G. Percy Burchill of 
South Nelson, President of the 
Alumni, presided and introduced the 
speakers.

Opposing the question as to 
whether the trend towards nurely 
technical training had exceeded its 
legitimate limits, Dr. Pacey stress
ed the need for greater emphasis 
on training in the humanities and 
social sciences. The most pressing 
current problems, lie emphasized 
are in the field of social relation
ships and he considered the tech
nical trend an "unhealthy develop
ment."

The swing towards applied 
sciences was aggravated by war 
conditions, he declared, but had its 
roots in the distant past.

He urged a system of scholar
ships and loans for deserving pot
ential university students, promo
tion of adult education and student 
exchange plans for better under
standing among various groups in 
Canada and among the nations of 
the world.

(Continued from page one) 
the universities. Mr. Diamond told 
of the work of the Bureau of Tech
nical Personnel and said that so 
far, they have been able to keep 
the services 100% staffed with tech
nical officers. Industry at the same 
time has not been neglected and 
its needs are being met also.

The students were cautioned that 
they all come under government 
regulations and that in order to 
assist the Bureau to meet man
power needs, these regulations 
must be strictly observed. At the 
close of the meeting Mr. Diamond 
answered many questions of the 
students. After this Dr. Gregg 
thanked him for clearing up so 
many points interesting to all.
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(Continued from page one) 
chocolates will be raffled off.

Chaperones for the evening will 
be the President and his wife, Dr. 
and Mrs. Gibson, Dr. and Mrs. Mac
Kenzie.

The

HARVEY STUDIO Ottawa Calling! (Continued from page one)
Is it any wonder that, after years 

of pressure, and years of negative 
propaganda, the men affected by 
the order to send 16.000 N.R.M.A. 
troops overseas resented it enough 
to go A.W.O.L.? You cannot build 
esprit de corps overnight., and you 
cannot blame a man for distrusting 
the “kindness" technique intro
duced by General McNaughton 
when he has been exposed to some- 
think else for such a long time.

Just as important as the absent
eeism among the soldiers has been 
the holding up of the news about 
it for a month after it. happened. 
Security is the reason—the fact 
that the enemy must not be allowed 
to know that the soldiers wei e being 
moved east to embarkation centres 
and that the soldiers were absenting 
themselves along ihe way.
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Hoopsters
(Continued from page one)

A fair-sized crowd was in attend
ance considering circumstances, 
trials and tribulations, and with ten 
full dances under its belt, the crowd 
dispersed at approximately 12 
o'clock. As there were no mishaps 
and no fights, perhaps it is safe to 
say it was a superb dance even if 
the music was recorded.

*'
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D. W. Olts & Son
INSURANCE AGENTS 

AND BROKERS
This office handles the 

Student’s Medical Reim
bursement Policy for the 
students of the University 

of New Brunswick. 
Phone 68C

604 Queen St Fredericton

Blood Donors
(Continued from page one)

! Baird. C. J. Alexander. M. E. Mers
ereau, I. L. Bahb, D. J. Sieniewicz, 
Mosher, 1. M. Sewell, L. H. John
son, J. F. Fettes, Don Boyaner, E. 
L. Teed. J. F. Scott, H. S. Liphsbetz, 
P. Fainer, E. T. Owens, B. A. Pell
etier. F. C. Hirtle, S. C. MacKay, 
S’. J. Weyman, R. T. Carter, H. A 
MacEachern and T. A. Crowther.

members 
in Friday, * * * *

Now we have a suggestion to 
advance and it concerns profs. 
When any of cur faculty members 
attend a conference pertaining to 
his particular field, don't you think 
it would be interesting to hear an 

j account of the events? This point 
' was forcibly brought out recently 

when Prof. Flieger gave his For
estry class the lewdown on the 
recent meeting of the Canadian 
Pulp and Paper Association. We’re 
not advocating anything like a 
special assembly but a brief re
sume funneied into classwork 
should fill the bill. Speaking of 
Prof. Flieger, a story is making the 
rounds that he was in bad shape 
last weekenu. as the result of 
shovelling too much snow off his 
property. He finished the after
noon with a bent back and it took 

I a day or so to straighten it out.

! ible.
Until January twenty-third the 

following have made donations: 
A. H. Gerrlsh (tenth donation), R. 
C. Coffin. S. D. Baxter, W. M. Gib
son, H. B. JJurost, N. J. Elgee, L. G.
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